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Tuesday, February 18, 2025, 

 

Welcome New WYWLA Families:  

  

Congratulations and welcome to Wake Young Women’s Leadership Academy (WYWLA)! We are 

delighted to have you, and your daughter join our school community, where young women develop 

leadership, scholarship, and service in an empowering and supportive environment. 

 

Your student’s acceptance into WYWLA marks the beginning of an exciting journey filled with academic 

excellence, personal growth, and meaningful leadership opportunities. Our dedicated staff, vibrant student 

body, and engaged families work together to create an enriching experience that fosters confidence, 

independence, and success beyond the classroom. 

 

As you prepare for the upcoming school year, we encourage you to explore the many resources available to 

help your family transition smoothly into the WYWLA community. In the coming weeks, you will receive 

information about orientation events, important dates, and ways to connect with other WYWLA families. 

Please be sure to check your email regularly and visit our website for updates. 

 

We are excited to invite you, and your Outstanding Woman Leader, to our New Family Night on Tuesday, 

February 25, 2025, from 6-7pm. This event will be held on our Main Campus at 303 Ashe Avenue, in the 

Governor Morehead Auditorium. Here you will have the opportunity to learn more about our academic 

program, available extracurricular activities, and the unique culture that makes WYWLA so special.  

 

Once again, welcome to the WYWLA family! We are honored to be a part of your student’s educational 

journey and can’t wait to see the incredible things she will accomplish. 

 

Though we are excited about next year, we want you to focus on finishing your current school year. We will 

continue to share updates and information to help you begin your planning for the upcoming year. 

 

Again, please accept our warm congratulations and welcome into this amazing community! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Mariah Walker, 
Principal 
Wake Young Women’s Leadership Academy 

http://wcpss.net/wywla

